
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 
ENVIRONMENT AND FORESTS

LOK SABHA

UNSTARRED QUESTION NO:3330
ANSWERED ON:13.08.2001
INCLUSION OF WAI AND KOLHAPUR UNDER NRAP 
ANANDRAO ADSUL

Will the Minister of ENVIRONMENT AND FORESTS be pleased to state:

(a) whether the Government have received any proposal from Maharashtra recommending the Wai Town on the bank of Krishna River,
Kolhapur Town on the bank of Panchganga River to be included in the Tenth Plan of the NRAP; and 

(b) if so, the action taken thereon?

Answer

MINISTER OF ENVIRONMENT & FORESTS (SHRI T.R. BAALU) 

(a) Yes, Sir. 

(b) It has been decided to request the State Government to have Pre-feasibility Reports prepared on both the proposals. 
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